

United Nations Children's Fund Fonds des Nations Unies pour l'enfance Fondo de las Naciones Unidas para la Infancia

February 6, 1998

UNICEF House 3 United Nations Plaza New York, New York 10017 (212) 326-7035 Telex: 49620199 / Fax: (212) 326-7758

Mr. Peter Greiz
President
Pelikan Sport Organization
H-5000 Szolnok
P.O. Box 233
Szigligeti
Hungary

Ref: Your letter/proposal of January 10, 1998

Dear Mr. Greiz:

I wish to thank you for your letter with accompanying description of your organization's initiative for a "global" cycling tour. We at UNICEF are certainly impressed with your organization's humanitarian orientation and your imaginative sports and advocacy project to mobilize healthy and handicapped people alike in your stand against drugs.

We have had a group of our senior staff review your proposal and request for the use of the UNICEF name and endorsement in your various communications/support activities. Unfortunately, we are already engaged in another major integrated advocacy and fundraising project that will lead up to the Millennium and hence cannot support your initiative at this time.

We wish you all the best in the realization of your commendable project and its humanitarian goals.

Yours sincerely,

Carol Bellamy

**Executive Director** 

C. Bellamy H-11A

United Nations Children's Fund

INTERNATIONAL

YEAR OF

THE OCEAN

UNICEF House Three United Nations Plaza New York, New York 10017

United Nations Children's Fund Fonds des Nations Unies pour l'enfance Fondo de las Naciones Unidas para la Infancia

Mr. Peter Greiz
President
Pelikan Sport Organization
H-5000 Szolnok
P.O. Box 233
Szigligeti HUNGARY



VIA AIR MAIL